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Dear Families, 

Over the past two weeks we have been using the field 

at lunchtimes and for PE lessons, which the children 

have loved! It is so good to be able to get out in the 

sunshine and come together as a school community 

once again, after such a long time.  

Thank you for your kind donations for Comic Relief. We 

have raised a fantastic £924! This year we didn’t make a 

film but you may have heard that Mr Dunn and I put on 

a bit of a performance to make the chidlren smile. Check it out on twitter 

@NRJuniors. 

Our Curriculum 

This week Year 6 have been making carrot scones 

and potato cakes using traditional recipies from 

WW2. I tried one of the scones and it was 

delicious! Year 5 have enjoyed investigating 

electrical conductors and circuits. Hannah from 

Christians in Schools came to visit Year 4 to deliver 

a workshop about the Easter story. 

They had to use their detective skills to solve a 2000 year old 

mystery!  The Year 3’s loved learning the skills needed to play 

basketball in particular practising their set shots! 

We have so far raised £100 towards our library fund. If you would 

like to make a donation towards new books and equipment, please 

use the following link: 

https://click.contact.justgiving.com/?qs=8e026edaf8ac2b1613761491a6a5bb32999d10c20d7132ce2

ed7b3cc6d56a920284202bb2a3b8ff6b258f48dffa224f13d7454d2567a4ce3 

Have a great weekend, 

Kind regards, Mrs Cliff 

https://click.contact.justgiving.com/?qs=8e026edaf8ac2b1613761491a6a5bb32999d10c20d7132ce2ed7b3cc6d56a920284202bb2a3b8ff6b258f48dffa224f13d7454d2567a4ce3
https://click.contact.justgiving.com/?qs=8e026edaf8ac2b1613761491a6a5bb32999d10c20d7132ce2ed7b3cc6d56a920284202bb2a3b8ff6b258f48dffa224f13d7454d2567a4ce3


Earlier in the week, we sent out 

information about Tik Tok and how to 

keep your child safe on line. Please be 

reminded that this app is for users of 13 

and over. The guidance shows you how to stay safe on Tik Tok, the 

use of parental controls and how to report problems. We will be 

talking to the children about these issues as well. 

 

 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Diary Dates 

Monday 28th / Tuesday 29th March – Y2 Parent Open Mornings 

Monday 28th March / Tuesday, 29th March – Y6 Air Raid Shelter visit 

Monday 28th March – Y3 - 5 Parent meetings 4pm – 6pm (phone call) 

Wednesday 30th March – Y3 - 5 Parent meetings 4pm – 7pm (phone call) 

Thursday 31st March – Ben Davies Visit and Opening of New Library 

                                       - Y3 visit to St Michael’s Parish Church  

Friday 1st April – RE ASPIRE Day – Last Day of Term (non uniform day) 

Tuesday 19th April – Term Starts 

 

 

 

 

 


